
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: Local Government Official and Meetings Act 1987 Request
Date: Friday, 26 February 2021 02:48:59 p.m.

Dear 
I refer to your e-mail of 28 January 2021 requesting a link to the unredacted copy of the “DCC
Residents Opinion Survey”
The ROS survey has not been redacted and below is the link as requested.
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/ data/assets/pdf file/0008/804059/Residents-Opinion-Survey-
2020.pdf
Regards
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic
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